
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 9, 2024 

City of Clayton Welcomes Kris Lofthus as New City Manager 

Clayton, CA — The City of Clayton is pleased to announce the appointment of Kris Lofthus 
as its new City Manager. Lofthus, who brings with him over 20 years of public sector 
experience, officially assumed his role on September 16, 2024. The City Council and staff 
are excited to work alongside Lofthus as he leads Clayton into a new chapter of growth, 
community engagement, and innovation. 

Mayor Jim Diaz expressed enthusiasm about the appointment, saying, “Kris Lofthus stood 
out during the selection process because of his demonstrated leadership, strong vision for 
community development, and proven ability to engage with citizens in meaningful ways. We 
believe his experience and passion make him the perfect fit to guide Clayton as we continue 
to thrive as a vibrant, close-knit community.” 

Lofthus comes to Clayton from serving as the Deputy City Manager in Suisun, CA, where he 
played a pivotal role in improving community services, advancing infrastructure projects, 
and building strong partnerships between local government and residents. His background 
in finance, capital projects, community engagement, staff development, negotiations, 
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About Clayton, California: 
The City of Clayton, located at the base of Mt. Diablo in Contra Costa County, is known for 
its small-town charm, scenic beauty, and strong sense of community. Clayton is 
committed to preserving its rich heritage while promoting thoughtful development and 
maintaining its high quality of life. 

### 

facility management, and public works makes him well-equipped to navigate Clayton's 
unique challenges while fostering a sense of unity and progress. 

Upon accepting the position, Lofthus said, “I’m honored to join the City of Clayton and 
excited to collaborate with the City Council, staff, and residents to continue making Clayton 
an exceptional place to live, work, and visit. I look forward to building on the city's strengths 
and working towards a future of sustainable growth and enhanced community services.” 

Lofthus is committed to maintaining open lines of communication with the community and 
ensuring that Clayton's residents have a voice in the city's future. His leadership will focus 
on continuing Clayton's legacy of thoughtful urban planning while addressing emerging 
needs with innovative solutions. 

For more information, please contact: 
Stephanie Cabrera-Brown 
City of Clayton 
Phone: (925)673-7300 
Email: CityClerk@claytonca.gov 
Website: www.claytonca.gov 

Revised: The meet and greet scheduled for October 15, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. has been postponed 
due to an unforeseen change in the City Manager's availability before the October 15th 
Council meeting. 




